OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

-
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Attached is a copy of 01l Conservation Commigsion Order
R-5019. Your consideration of this order as it applies to your
Vaughn State Vell YNo. 1 (E-16-6N-17F) 1is requested.

This well was pluegged more than two years ago but the
location was not cleaned or leveled. According to the last cor-
respondence submitted (letter of 1/20/75) your plans were to 're-
dri1l." This can be interpreted as an intent to re-enter the
well. Consequently, the project is in the "Temporary Abandoned”
classification and cannot be ignored. Recause the 7/23/75 request
for information from this office has not received a reply, we are
scheduling the matter for hearing on July 21, 1976. A copy of the
docket will be mailed to your and to the bond company prior to that

date.
Yours truly,
CARIL, ULVOG
Senior Geologist
CU/os
Fnel. RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—20¢
SENT TO POSTMARK
OR DATE
Lo Petroleum Development Corp.
<r STREET AND NO.
L 9720-B Candelaria - N. E.
g CITY, STATE, AND ZIP CODE
w0 Albuquerque, New Mexico
If you want a return receipt, check which If you want
10¢ shows 35¢ shows to whom, delivery only
to whom when, and address to addressee,
° and when where delivered check here
(=] delivered D
Z FEES ADDITIONAL TO 20¢ FEE 50¢ fee
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Q1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
P. 0. BOX 2088 -SANTA FE
87501

July 23, 1575

Petroleum Development Corporation
9720-8 Candelaria, N. E.
lbuguerque, New Mexico 87112

Attention: Mr. Charles W. Sanders
Gentliemen:

Your Vaughn State Well No. 1, located in Unit E,
Saction 16, Township 6 North, Range 17 East, NMPM,
Guadalupe County, was plugged 6/15/74; according to your
report (Form C-103) submitted 6/24/74. On September 30,
1974, the location had not been cleared or levelled and
your attention was directed to this matter by letter

rom the undersigned on January 13, 1975. Subsequently,
by laetter dated January 20th, vou reguested permission

to d=lay cleanup operations because of plans to conduct
additional exploration in the immediate area. The

statzd time for such exploration is "this spring or early
summ=ar."

Please advise if those plans have materialized or
if a2ditional delay in cleaning th=2 Vaughn State location

-

is desirad for other resasons.

Yours truly,
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CARL ULVOG ™
Supervisor District IV



